
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

MINUTES of March 27, 2006 

 

Board of Selectmen:  Dominic Albanese, Nancy Scovner, Chairman; Curtis Payne 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager 

 

Other:  Joe Cote, Dan Kiley 

 

I.  CALL TO ORDER 
 

Mrs. Scovner called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm. 

 

II.  Enfield Bridge Naming: 

The Board discussed naming the Main Street Bridge in the village.  State Rep. Paul Mirski requested that 

the Board consider naming the bridge in honor of the women of Enfield.  Scovner made the motion to 

name the bridge, the Women in Service to Enfield Bridge, with Payne seconding.  The motion 

passed 3-0. 

 

III.  Employee Performance Review: 

Schneider described some changes that were being discussed with Chief Crate and DPW Director 

Daniels.  All changes will be presented to the employees before they will be implemented.  No step raises 

will be issued until the employee has gone through a performance review.   

 

IV.  Whitney Hall: 

The Board discussed how they would interact with the representatives from Sheerr/McCrystal/Palson.  

The Board also discussed Town Office space needs. 

 

V.  Non-Public:  RSA 91-A:3 II (a) ~ (e) 

Scovner made the motion to enter into Non-Public Session to discuss a personnel issue, seconded by 

Albanese.  The motion passed unanimously.   

 

No action was taken.   

 

Payne made the motion to leave non-public session, seconded by Scovner.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

VI.  ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. Albanese moved to adjourn at 5:58 PM; Mr. Payne seconded, vote unanimous. 

 

 


